Dear customers and friends,

For the health, safety and well-being of our customers,
employees and communities, we have temporarily closed our
doors until further notice.

As a short term solution we have implemented new measures
to continue to serve you during these times. We will be
operating with weekly pop-up hours and a weekly changing
baked good menu where we will be taking pre-orders through
our NEW mobile shop which you can visit at
tinroofcafe.mobi2go.com

When ordering you can select both a DATE and TIME for pick
up. Please note the first hour we open is usually the most in
demand for pick up. To avoid a long wait we suggest picking
up your order after 1pm! We have installed a new takeout
window where you can safely collect your baked goods and
drinks. We ask that you call us upon on arrival or come up to
the window to tell us you are here so we can begin to prepare
your drink order.

We ask for your patience during this time as we are operating
with a very small team and therefore can only accommodate
SO many orders.

For more information and updates f @tinroofcafeerin
visit our social media channels.
#tinrooferin
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